

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net

12/05/2016

Dear Parents.

The next few weeks are set to be quite busy ones here in school. The following are some events to take note of:

1) National Walk to school Week is 16th – 20th May

As we are currently working on "Travel" for our Green Flag Renewal we plan to participate by trying to get as many children as possible <u>walking to</u> school each day next week. Children who live a distance from the school are encouraged to "Park and Stride" i.e. park at an appropriate place and walk, the rest of the way. There are stickers, and small prizes for those making the greatest efforts. Our target is 150 Walks-to-School. (i.e. One child walking all 5 mornings = 5 walks etc.)

- 2) **Friendship Week** is also being held in the school next with lots of activities planned during the school day to encourage friendship and co-operation.
- 3) School Tours are as follows:
 - a) Ms Kent's Class Woodfield House Tuesday 14th June. Cost €20.00 per child. We are using fundraising money to subsidise the bus costs.
 - b) 2nd to 6th Class Sheilbaggan Outdoor Pursuits Centre Friday 24th June. Cost €28.00. There are no bus costs as the centre will collect the children from the school.
- 4) **Infant Induction Day**_Thursday 9th June from 2 3pm. Invites to follow to those concerned.
- 5) **Bree Sports** is on Next Wednesday 18th May within school time.

Le gach dea-ghuí	
Margaret Furlong Principal	